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UPDATE FOR THE 

DRINKING WATER WARNING 
 

 

A boil water notice was issued on November 20, 2024, for the City of 

Paisley water system users after losing pressure the night of the 19th.  

We posted the boil water alert around town, to the website, and sent 

out notices via phone and text message.  The first three samples 

were taken on November 21.  They came back negative for e-coli and 

one positive for coliform.  The next sample was taken on November 

25 and has come back free of contaminates.  The boil water alert is 

now rescinded.   

Any questions you have can be directed to City Hall at 541-943-3173.   

You can email us at info@cityofpaisley.net.  Or more information can 

be received from EPA Safe Drinking Water Hotline 1-800-426-4791 

 

 

 

For more information, go to www.cityofpaisley.net or contact Eugene Beachler at City of 
Paisley, 541-943-3173 or info@cityofpaisley.net. General guidelines on ways to reduce the 
risk of infection by contaminants in drinking water are available from the EPA Safe 
Drinking Water Hotline at 1-800-426-4791, the Oregon Health Authority, Drinking Water 
Services at 971-673-0405, or email infodrinkingwater@dhsoha.state.or.us. 
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